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Draft Gypsy and Traveller Site Options

We are appalled to learn that the council is considering building traveller sites in the area
round Bishops Tachbrook.There are very many reasons why the area is unsuitable and we
are certain the council is aware of these — viz:
There are few local amenities so houses in the area would be completely vulnerable
to people for whom there is no outlet for alternative entertainment (i.e. the crime
rate would be certain to rise dramatically)

The school would suffer from overcrowding and may not be able to provide enough
places for children already living in the village

The beautiful surrounding landscape would be spoiled
The road into Bishops Tachbrook from the south floods regularly in the winter

This is an historic area having once been part of the Warwick Castle Estate and with
some beautiful old houses — there may yet be historical remains to be discovered.

There would be far too much pressure on our local infrastructure.
We hope you will kindly bear these points in mind during your deliberations.

Best regards
Jennifer and Hassan Miremadi

Tel.01926 451450 Email tmhouse@btinternet.com
www.tachbrookmalloryhouse.co.uk
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Dear Sir
Revised Development Strategy

We feel strongly that the proposal to build 12000 plus houses, 4500 of them south of
Warwick, is excessive and would completely spoil this lovely area we live in.

When we moved here in 1985 it was because we wanted to live in a rural area and because
we fell in love with our house and greatly appreciated the four hundred year old history
attached to it. All this would be ruined by a large number of houses being built on the green
land south of Warwick and Whitnash.

There just is no room for more traffic on our roads.

Has the council considered reviving areas of the towns that have become untidy and
desolate?

People come to live in areas like Bishops Tachbrook for the same reasons that we did -
because they like village life and the proximity of the green fields. We all really appreciated
the council stepping in the save Oakley Wood and urge the council to hugely scale down its
development plans. Our local survey found that only a handful of houses was required to
fulfil the needs of our village population.

We entreat the council to bear these points in mind in its deliberations.

Best regards

Hassan and Jennifer Miremadi

Tel.01926 451450 Email tmhouse@btinternet.com
www.tachbrookmalloryhouse.co.uk




